
Christmas Concert
We hope to see you on Dec. 15 at our Christmas Concert 6-7 p.m. Please have students arrive by 
5:30.  The staff and students at Exshaw School wish you a safe and happy holiday. We wish the best 
to all of you in the New Year!  We look forward to seeing our students back on January 9, 2023.

Recommendations from AHS:
● stay home when feeling sick; 
● if possible, avoid close contact with 

people who are sick; 
● wash hands frequently with soap and 

warm water for at least 20 seconds or 
use alcohol based hand sanitizer; 

●  cover your cough, avoid touching eyes, 
nose, or mouth with unwashed hands; 
clean and disinfect frequently touched 
surfaces and items at home, especially 
when someone in your home is sick.

IMPORTANT DATES:
● Fri Dec 9 - Half Day
● Thu Dec 15 @ 6pm - Christmas 

Concert
● Fri Dec 23 - Half Day
● Mon Jan 9 - School Resumes

Hot Lunches are back!
In order to support our Snacketeria staff, all hot 
lunch orders need to be in by 9:30 a.m. 
If students arrive late, a sandwich and full lunch 
will be provided.
If families have not received your 
reimbursement for September or October 
weekly or monthly lunch orders, please stop by 
the office.

Kindergarten Registration
Kindergarten registration for the 2023/24 School 
Year is open Nov. 30th at 5 p.m. Please visit 
https://www.crps.ca/ to register.

Connecting with Teachers
We had a lot of snow in early November, and 
thank those families who were able to join us 
for parent teacher conferences. If you were not 
able to attend, please ensure that you connect 
with your child’s teacher.

2022

Open House
Canmore Collegiate High School (CCHS) is 
hosting an Open House on November 30th at 
7p.m. There will be former Exshaw student 
ambassadors on hand who can give directions, 
tours or just chat about what their experience is 
like at CCHS. Students will be doing learning 
activities (including a basketball game, a 
dissection, and some bike repairs going on) All 
are welcome and grades 7 and 8 students are 
encouraged to attend.

Attendance
Attendance and arriving at school on time is an 
important part of student success & learning. 
Please continue to contact the school 
attendance line if your child will be away. There 
has been a lot of illness lately and we 
appreciate your support in sending your child to 
school, healthy and well rested. We want 
everyone to stay healthy as we head into the 
holiday season.

Renfrew Educational Services
Funding from Jordan’s Principle is available to 
families through Renfrew Educational Services. 
They operate out of Bearspaw Youth Centre, 
and are affiliated with Stoney Nakoda Health. 
There is a psychology team, speech-language 
therapy team and an occupational therapist
To make referrals you can call the Stoney 
Health Centre directly at 403-881-3920

Volleyball
Îsnîyes to Mr. Krohe for coaching 
our Jr High students in volleyball. 
It was great to see students in 
action at our mini-tournament!

Viewpoint
Thank you to Viewpoint for screening our 
students' vision and delivering glasses to 
Exshaw School! It is so important for students 
to wear their glasses to support their learning.


